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BayCare Health System Names New Vice President of Clinical Excellence


Clearwater, Fla., (April 9, 2018) – BayCare Health System has named Patrick Lytle, DO, the new vice president of Clinical Excellence. BayCare is the leading not-for-profit organization comprised of 15 hospitals and hundreds of other convenient locations throughout Tampa Bay and central Florida regions.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dr. Lytle, former medical director of Cardiology at Kettering Health Network in Dayton, Ohio, will help drive one of BayCare’s core priorities of clinical excellence across the system. He will focus on reducing clinical and operational variation and improving evidence-based performance throughout key strategic areas. 

“I am excited for Dr. Lytle to join BayCare,” said Teri Sholder, senior vice president and chief quality officer for BayCare. “His experience in leadership and quality improvement will help take clinical excellence across the system to the next level.”

Dr. Lytle, who is a physician executive and a board-certified clinical invasive cardiologist, brings more than 20 years of experience in administrative leadership, process improvement, clinical integration and utilization management to BayCare. 

During his tenure at Kettering Health Network, Dr. Lytle helped move the cardiology service line to greater heights – advancing the medical and clinical mission, delivery of quality of care and evidenced based medical practice. 

“I’m beyond thrilled to be a part of BayCare, its great culture and amazing people,” Dr. Lytle said. “In this role, my goal is to assist BayCare providers in their mission to deliver the highest quality of health care to the community. I believe, in doing so, we will be able to achieve health care excellence.” 

Prior to joining Kettering Health Network, Patrick was the chief operating officer and chief financial officer of Cardiology Specialists of Dayton, where he led the day-to-day planning, supervision and ongoing management of specialty medical care services.

Dr. Lytle completed his doctor of osteopathic medicine degree at Des Moines University and his bachelor’s degree at Michigan State University. He also obtained a master’s degree in business administration at Xavier University.  

About BayCare Health System
BayCare is a leading not-for-profit health care system that connects individuals and families to a wide range of services at 15 hospitals and hundreds of other convenient locations throughout the Tampa Bay and central Florida regions. Inpatient and outpatient services include acute care, primary care, imaging, laboratory, behavioral health, home care, and wellness. Our mission is to improve the health of all we serve through community-owned, health care services that set the standard for high-quality, compassionate care. For more information, visit www.BayCare.org.


###















[image: ]

[image: ]


image1.jpeg




image2.jpg
News Release 4‘-= BayCare




image3.jpg
BC1505811-0815 I




